
 

Invitation to Launch of Tabor Churches of Christ Study Centre 

Tabor College of Higher Education and Churches of Christ in SA and NT are pleased to announce the 

launch of the Tabor Churches of Christ Study Centre. This centre, which grows out of a fundamental 

Christian commitment to partnership in the mission of the Kingdom of God, will contribute to the 

education and faith formation of South Australia’s Christian communities, and will facilitate a 

stronger connection between the work of the denomination and the work of the college. 

The Centre will be launched by Dr Aaron Chalmers, Head of the School of Ministry, Theology and 

Culture at Tabor College of Higher Education and Dr Greg Elsdon, State Minister of Churches of 

Christ in SA and NT. Rev Mark Riessen, the inaugural director, will share his vision for the centre, and 

its potential contributions to the life of the church and Tabor Adelaide.   

When: Wednesday, 24th February at 7:30 

Where: Tabor College of Higher Education - Adelaide Campus, 181 Goodwood Road, Millswood 

Drink and nibbles will be provided 

Please RSVP to Samantha Owens (sowens@adelaide.tabor.edu.au) by Monday, 22nd February 
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